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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    NEWBURGH TOWNE CENTER (COFINANCE INC.)   
PROJECT NO.:   19-04 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 60, BLOCK 3, LOT 29.11 
REVIEW DATE:   26 FEBRUARY 2019  
MEETING DATE:   2 JANUARY 2020 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: MASER CONSULTING 
 

1. Status of the US Army Corps of Engineers jurisdictional determination and permit review process 
should be discussed with the Planning Board. 
 

2. NYSDEC water quality certification permit should be addressed with the Board. 
 

3. Threatened or Endangered species issues should be addressed with the Board. Copies of all 
correspondence regarding items 1, 2, and 3 above should be submitted for the Board files. 
 

4. Health Department approval for the water system with hydrants is required.  
 

5. An SWPPP has been submitted and was under review by this office. 
 

6. A split rail fence detail has been added to the plans. It is unclear where the split rail fence will be 
located. 
 

7. Comments from the Code Enforcement Office and Jurisdictional Fire Department regarding 
hydrant location should be received. 
 

8. The manhole details should be revised to identify that any alternations to an existing manhole 
must be core drilled to Town of Newburgh standards. The manhole must be provided with a 
flexible seal in accordance with Town of Newburgh standards. 
 

9. The water line connection must be constructed such that potable water to the building is 
terminated, which fire protection water is turned off. Details should be added to the plans. 
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10. A detail of the Bay Filter product proposed for Stormwater Management should be added to the
plans.

11. The surface chamber with sand filter details should evaluate whether geotextile fabric is required
between stone layers and the concrete sand.

Respectfully submitted, 

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

_________________________ 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 

PJH/jlc 










































